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No: 12/2017 
Date: 17th November 2017 
To: Clubs, Zones & Districts 
Re: Resignation of Bowls NSW Board of Director Dennis Taylor 

 
 

Dennis Taylor has resigned from his position as an Elected Director on the Board of Bowls NSW effective from 
Thursday 16th November 2017. 

 
Dennis was elected to the Board of Bowls NSW in September 2016, having previously held the position of 
Zone 9 President and State Councilor. We thank Dennis for his input and service as a Director over the past 
14 months and wish him all the best in the future. 

 
In accordance with Rule 12.1 of the Bowls NSW Constitution, the Board will consider filling this casual 
vacancy at its next meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greg Helm 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bowls NSW. 
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